
 
 February 25, 2014 
 
 

ADDENDUM NO.  2 
TO THE 

INVITATION TO BID (ITB) 4325 
2014 STREET RESURFACING PROJECT 

FOR THE 
CITY OF ANN ARBOR, MICHIGAN 

 
The following changes, additions, and/or deletions shall be made to the ITB 4325 for the 2014 
Street Resurfacing Project, for the City of Ann Arbor, Michigan. 
 
The information contained herein shall take precedence over the original documents and all 
previous addenda, and is appended thereto.  This Addendum includes 1 page(s) and 0 
drawing(s). 
 
The Contractor is to acknowledge receipt of this Addendum No.  2  on page P-1 of the Bid 
Documents prior to submitting its Proposal. 
 
Changes in the Bid Documents which are outlined below are referenced to a page or drawing in 
which they appear conspicuously.  The Bidder is to take note in its review of the documents and 
include these changes as they affect work or details in other areas not specifically referenced here. 
 
 
Item #1: Contract Documents, Instructions to Bidders, Page IB-1; 

Second paragraph under “Questions or Clarification on ITB Specifications”, change 
the question due date from February 25 to “…on or before February 26, 2014 by 3:00 
p.m...”  
 

 
Questions and Answers  

 
The following Questions have been received by the City. Responses are being provided in 
accordance with the terms of the ITB.  
 
Q. Are there no plan pages number 55 through 57? 
 
A.  Correct, there are no Plan sheets 55 through 57.  Those sheets were reserved to include 
the Newport Sidewalk sheets.  However, the Newport Sidewalk sheets which were instead 
added to the end of the Plan Set (labeled ADD-1-P3 thru ADD-1-P5) with Addendum 1. 
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